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From the HOD'S DESK
It gives me great pleasure to write
few words aa prologue for our in

house departmental newsletter. As
first newsletter of our department, it

focuses on students creativity,
departmental activities. 

In the era of technology and social
media, this newsletter is meant for

bringing out potential writing and art
talent of our students. 

Our editing team has put all effort to
showcase the activities happening in

the department. Departmental
newsletter enhancesenhances the

documentation culture and
absolutely create an impact in the

mind of readers, by ways of providing
layer visibility and dimension to the

department. I congratulate all the
contributors and editorial board for
bringing out the maider newsletter. 

Prof. Sujata Mohapatra
HOD, DEPARTMENT OF BOTANY
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Dr.Prajna Paramita  Behera

Dr.Shibangini Misra
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Faculties

Staffs
Dr. Rebati Kanta Maharana

Satabdi Das
Mr.Narayana Pradhan
Mr.Sudarshan Parida



Work by our flowers

-Debashri Limai



-Swatishree Pradhan

-Sushree Swetasmita

-Srushti Prajna Mohanty



Events

Seminar by Dr. S. N. Patra 

welcome party for 2019 freshers

Exhibition at RDWU

Exhibition at RDWU

Visit to Konark, January 2020

Visit to Konark



Editorial Board

Dr. Manisha Das
Faculty/coordinator

Student editors:-
Sweety Soren(3rd year) 
Niharika Dalei(2nd year) 
Debashri Limai(1st year) 


